

STANLEY HOSPITAL DEWISSEN

AUGUST 2014

Last chance to tour the hospital before opening

If you missed out on the previous round of community tours now is your last chance to see the inside of the hospital before the phase one opening in October 2014.



Visitors flocked to FSH for the tours in March 2014.

The tours will leave every 15 minutes are approximately 1km in length and 45 minutes in duration. They will follow the same route as the previous tours to provide a general overview of the hospital. You will visit the main hospital concourse and selected rooms on a ward while unique features are pointed out on the way. You will then proceed

outside and pass by the State rehabilitation service, mental health and the emergency department.

Date: Sunday 7 September

Time: 9am to 3pm

Where: Tours start at the

main entry, Fiona Stanley Hospital, Murdoch.

How to access the hospital

Public transport passengers, pedestrians and cyclists enter via Barry Marshall parade. Fiona Stanley Hospital is less than a ten minute walk from Murdoch train station and regular buses run between the station and the hospital's main entry. You should contact Transperth for individual public transport options on 13 62 13 or

www.transperth.wa.gov.au

Free parking will be available and cars will enter from Murdoch Drive onto Robin Warren Drive.

You can not reserve a specific tour time but will need to register your attendance at www.fsh. wa.gov.au . The tours are limited and organisers reserve the right to close the gates if the event reaches capacity.



Launch of the Warren Jones institute

Health Minister Dr Kim Hames visited the hospital to launch the Warren Jones Institute for Community Health and Medical Research (WJI), which is located in FSH's research building.

The Institute was established as a joint endeavour with FSH to raise funds and provide financial support to medical research, scholarships, research education and visiting fellowships and orators at FSH. It will also undertake research of its own and contribute to further education and professional development for clinicians and researchers.



Emergency Department closed until 3 February

While the first phase of the hospital opens in October the emergency department will not open until 3 February 2015.

If you, your friends and family require emergency medical attention you should continue to visit your current hospital offering emergency services.

L - R: Dr David Russell-Weisz, Chief Executive Fiona Stanley Hospital Commissioning; The Hon Dr Kim Hames, MLA Deputy Premier: Minister for Health; Professor Fiona Stanley AC and WJI Chairman David Rowe.

The first two PhD scholarships to be supported by the WJI will be in youth mental health and perinatal mental health.

Fiona Stanley Hospital's mental health service will feature a dedicated youth mental health unit and mother and baby unit, and the WJI will now begin working closely with the university sector to facilitate research that will deliver further advances in these key areas.

As an independent registered health promotion charity,

the WJI will provide an avenue for individuals and the private sector to donate to FSH research activities via a charitable body that is independent of government.

Donations can be made by emailing the Warren Jones Institute for Community Health and Medical Research

Student art competition

Art students from eight high schools local to FSH have been working hard this semester to produce artwork for the inaugural Student Art Competition.

The lucky student's winning artwork will be transposed onto wallpaper and installed on the walls of the children's areas at FSH.

The work is well underway at Applecross Senior High School where over 30 year 11 art students are producing artwork that will also make up 50% of their Semester 2 grade.

Although they were given some guidelines for their designs, the students said that they thought about how a young patient would be feeling in hospital and tried to create artwork that would stimulate their imagination and transport them away from feelings of pain or discomfort.

Uniquely, the Applecross SHS students have used paints, pencils and pens to combine images of flora and fauna native to WA.

Finalist submissions will be exhibited in the FSH main concourse next month where a group

of primary school students will vote on their favourite artwork.

The winners will be announced at an official event on the 16 September 2014.



Tina Han with her artwork created entirely from ball point pens.

Shannon Harbron combined camels with native flora.



The eight high schools participating in the art competition are:

- All Saints College
- Applecross Senior High School
- Atwell College
- Canning Vale
 College
- Hamilton Senior
 High School
- Lynwood Senior High School
- Melville Senior High School
- North Lake Senior Campus



Work in progress from Teagan Crouch.

Ryan Dockery and Tim Orange hard at work.



New staff inducted for phase 1

The FSH site was noticeably fuller this month as excited new staff began the first sessions of the induction and orientation program.

More than 300 clinicians have now attended the program, with a further 4000 new employees expected to complete the program before April next year.

Day one involved training in a variety of areas including capacity bed management, health records management, and infection prevention and management.

Participants were able to tour the hospital in small groups to familiarise themselves with its key features and view equipment demonstrations. Many of the hospital's unique systems and processes were also showcased.

The program runs continuously throughout the four phases of the hospital's opening and is designed to ensure all clinicians receive the relevant training required for their specialty area.

Pictures of FSH

As more people visit FSH we are seeing some great photos on social media. Each month we feature one from Instagram so be sure to hashtag your photos #FionaStanleyHospital for your chance to be included.

This month's photo of a stunning sunset reflected on the FSH Pathology Building on Barry Marshall Parade comes from @tinabartleyphotography





'Wardan-Noorn'

Taxi rank

EVENTS CALENDAR

<u>SEPTEMBER</u>

Community tours

(10am to 3pm)

School art competition

Primary schools art judging event.

School art competition

Winners announced.

1 Rehabilitation site orientation

Carers and family of Shenton Park Rehabilitation patients orientation to the site.

OCTOBER

Official opening

We would love to hear from you!

Information/reception desk

Motorbike parking

To have your say or ask us a question, just drop us a line.

Email: fsh@health.wa.gov.au Phone: 1800 659 475

www.fsh.health.wa.gov.au

Phase one opening